
Notice of Inspection for Building Occupants 
A radon test is scheduled for: 

Building: _______________________________________________________ 

Test Start Date: ________________ Test End Date: _____________________ 

An important step is being taken to ensure a safe and healthy building. Testing for radon is 
recommended for all homes and schools. 

Radon is a naturally occurring radioactive gas that can be present in some buildings at 
concentrations greater than recommended. In the United States, radon exposure is the second 
leading cause of lung cancer, and it is the leading cause of lung cancer in nonsmokers. 

Please help to maintain the required test conditions throughout the building. 

1. All windows and exterior doors must be kept closed (aside from momentary entry or exit) 
for 12 hours before and during the test. 

2. Heating and cooling systems must be set to normal occupied operating temperatures. 

3. Test devices are not to be disturbed. 

 

 

 
 

 

  

   
  

     
  

     

   

   
     

   

  

   
  

    

   

 

 
  

    

 

The test devices are not dangerous in any way and a sample device is available to view upon 
request. 

More information about radon in Minnesota can be found online at mn.gov/radon. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 

Minnesota Department of Health, Indoor Air Unit, PO Box 64975, St. Paul, MN 55164 
651-201-4601, health.indoorair@state.mn.us, mn.gov/radon 

8/18/2023, To obtain this information in a different format, call: 651-201-4601. 
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